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UAN User Notes October 8, 2015 

Internal Revenue Service (IRS) Forms 1094 and 1095: 

The Affordable Care Act (ACA) requires additional filing requirements for employers who the IRS 
considers as an applicable large employer and/or provides a self-insured healthcare plan. The 
UAN application will have the ability to input your manual information into the application in order 
to generate the 1094 and 1095 forms. A portion of the 2015 UAN Year End Update will focus on 
forms 1094 and 1095. Information about the 2015 UAN Year End Update's dates and 
registration is forthcoming. 

UANLink Redesign: 

The Uniform Accounting Network's website has been redesigned. The next time you visit the 
UANLink you will notice there is a new look and feel. The new design is more contemporary and 
streamlined. While everyone is familiarizing themselves with the new design, the Home page will 
have a 'FAQs - UANLink Redesign' section which contain directions on how to locate popular 
information. 

Reminder: The UANLink website address is: https://uanlink.ohioauditor.gov/ 

Future Enhancements Survey: 

The Uniform Accounting Network is currently planning the enhancements to be added to the 
application over the next couple of years. We are seeking input through a survey from our clients 
about which enhancements would benefit their entity the most. We have included four 
enhancements that we have received a number of requests for in the past. At the end of the 
survey, you will have the opportunity to suggest an enhancement that we do not currently have 
listed. When filling out this survey, please include as much detail as possible to assist UAN in 
deciding on which enhancements to add and how those enhancements should be implemented. 
To access the survey please click here.  

 
 

Contact Us 

88 E. Broad St. Columbus, OH 43215 
Telephone: (800)833-8261 Fax: (877)727-0088  
Email: UAN_Support@ohioauditor.gov 

 


